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Teen-^QG Club PIdnning New Year Dsnce

The Bailey Teen-afe club, 
sponsored by the Virginia 
Dare Book Club, is having 
a semi-formal New Year's 
dance to v/hich every 
paid member is invited. 
Beginning at 8:30 o'clock 
and continuinf^ until 12 
O'clock, the dance ■will be 
at the club house. The 
girls are asked to viear 
evening dresses and the 
boys, dress suits. All the 
refreshments vdll be free.

IN' OF
The teen-age club began 
at the first of the'year 
v;ith only six members. The 
nximber hes gradually in­
creased until there are 
thirty-five paid members. 
The club meets every 
Saturday night at the 

clubhouse at 7 o'clock. 
Games and square and round 
dances furnish the prin­
cipal entertainment. Those 
who are not able to dance 
are being taught. All the 
games and the records for 
the souare dances are 
donated by the members of 
the club.

Rî FllZSHL’ilJTS SOLD 
Gold drinks and hot 
chocolate with popcorn or 
other added refreshments 
are sold for the benefit 
of the members.
Membersliip cards have 
been given to the members 
and must be presented at 
the door before a member 
enters. The club dues for 
the year is one dollar per 
member.

CI!Ar.JROrEG 
Members of the Virginia 

Dare Book Club and parents 

serve as chaperones, fine, 

for each Saturday night. 

The ground floor of the 

Mason's building, Tlocated

on Main Street, is to be 
used as the teen-age club

ifl/hen the building is com-

TDleted.

Miss Farmer; Ernest, you'd 

better not take a dare and 

say something that you'd 

later regret.

Ernest; I know, but I^m 
being paid for this dare. _

Quotes Mr. Yfeaver, stick­
ing Ills head in the door

and explaining the

bell didn't ring, "The

bell joined the union on

the weekend and is on

strike. It is time for the 
bell."
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